
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
September 10, 2024 

 
Subject: Road Closures – Moira Rd and Ridge Rd at Hwy. 62 Intersection 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

We would like to inform you that R.W. Tomlinson Limited will be implementing a full closure 
during two consecutive nights: on September 16, at Moira Road intersection with Hwy. 62, and 
on September 17, at Ridge Road intersection with Hwy. 62 to facilitate paving operations. 

During this period, traffic will be rerouted as per the detour plans provided in the attached 
documents. Access will be limited to local traffic only for individuals needing to reach their 
premises. Emergency vehicles will have access through the work zone. 

We understand that these closures may cause inconvenience and we sincerely appreciate your 
cooperation and understanding during this time. Should you require any additional information 
or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the following: 

Charlie Keys (Superintendent) 
Cell: 613-868-4039 
Email: ckeys@tomlinsongroup.com 
 
Claudio Cavalcante (Project Coordinator) 
Cell: 613-918-8500 
Email: ccavalcante@tomlinsongroup.com 
 
Mike McGregor (Project Manager) 
Cell: 613-913-9108 
Email: mmcgregor@tomlinsongroup.com 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to improve our roadways. 

Warm regards, R.W. Tomlinson Limited 

 


